
From : Regional Partners <regionalpartners@twas.org>

Subject : Dissemination: African-German Scientific Exchange in
the Field of Public Health

Cc : Max Paoli <mpaoli@twas.org>, Sena Galazzi
<sgalazzi@twas.org>

Zimbra twasrocasa@jncasr.ac.in

Dissemination: African-German Scientific Exchange in the Field of Public Health

Fri, Sep 03, 2021 02:11 PM

Dear Regional Partners,

May we kindly ask you to disseminate in your region and via your networks.

Many thanks.

Best regards,

Cristina

TWAS Regional Partners office

_______________________________________________________________________
_________________

“African-German Scientific Exchange in the Field of Public Health”.

The initiative invites researchers from all over sub-Saharan Africa and Germany
to engage in a scientific exchange in the field of public health. Submitted posters will
provide opportunities for researchers to learn about their colleagues' research
interests, expertise and ideas for joint projects on a networking platform and to
connect with each other where there is potential for synergy.

A subsequent call for DFG proposals for funding of the Initiation of International
Collaboration will allow the African-German research teams to establish their newly
formed networks and work intensively on the development of joint research projects.
This integrated roadmap will be enriched by a Status Workshop, which will invite
successful project teams to Bonn/Germany in March 2023 to present their results and
exchange experiences.

Posters in English or French can still be submitted until 30 September 2021 on the
following registration page: https://events-dfg.aloom.de/african-german-exchange2021

Zimbra https://mercury.jncasr.ac.in/h/printmessage?id=78507&tz=Asia/Kolkata
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